
 

Class of 2019:  

Have you ever thought about working in the medical field? Do you have interest in working towards 

an Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) certification? If you have completed Health Occupations, 

then you are eligible to apply for a spot in the EMT-B class that is being offered to Seniors through 

the Health Practicum course. (See course guide page 16 for additional information).  

 

On January 23rd, there will be a mandatory meeting for interested students and their parent(s) to 

discuss the application and enrollment process and to answer questions about this opportunity.  

If you plan on attending, please send RSVP to Brenda King, CTE Program Leader at 

king@arrowheadschools.org.  

 

Meeting Information: 

Date: Tuesday, January 23rd 

Start Time: 7:00 pm 

Location: North Campus Junior Study Hall Room 

RSVP to king@arrowheadschools.org (only if attending) 

 

http://www.arrowheadschools.org/cms_files/resources/18-19CourseGuide%20FOURTH%20draft%20for%20WEB.pdf
mailto:king@arrowheadschools.org
mailto:king@arrowheadschools.org

